Drum Hill Hunt Club

Minutes

Meeting    Nov 3rd  2011
Meeting was called to order by Mr. Buck, President
Treasury report by Danny Boyce.

Current Balance  $ 4310.91
Spent 350.00 on J.E.S  property
Paid 42 dollars to Doris and Rodgers
And paid for steaks for to nights meeting.
Old Business
Wade talked about getting the new posted signs and posting our property.
Wade gave a detailed harvest report on where each deer was killed and how many for each day.

He stated the doe kill was down so we could keep shooting does.

He talked about the up coming bear season. We had spent mony on peanuts and corn. We will be bear hunting the week of the 14th,all week. 

Same as last year kids have to stay in the truck and jr. members can not shoot the bear. 

 Danny stated don’t shoot as  soon as you get to the tree. Leash up the dogs first before you shoot the bear.

New Business
No visitors on J.E. S property  and no climbing stands. 
 Mr. Buck ask for volunteers’ for the nominating committee 

They were Jamie

Wendell and Paul.

